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For Immediate Release 

 

News Release 
New Stop Sign Locations 

 
Edson, Alberta, July 10th, 2017 – Some signage changes are coming to a few locations around Edson. 

Three yield signs are being changed to stop signs later this week. 

 

One change will occur at the intersection of 55th Street and 6th Avenue. The current yield signs will be 

changed to stop signs crossing 55th Street.  

 

The second location is at 50th Street and 12th Avenue. The yield sign on the south side of 12th Avenue will be 

replaced with a stop sign. The north side of the street already has a stop sign installed.  

 

It’s hoped these changes will help improve safety at these intersections.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the changes please contact the Protective Services 

Department at 780-723-3178. 
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